
Southern Cross Martial Arts Photo Policy

At Southern Cross Martial Arts, we understand the importance of respecting the privacy and
preferences of our members. The following outlines our photo policy:

1. Photograph Usage:
Photos taken at Southern Cross Martial Arts may be used for advertising, marketing,
instructor training, and educational purposes, including online posts and documents.

2. Member Consent:
No member's name will be used in conjunction with a photo without permission. Permission
is obtained verbally as the photo is taken generally and will usually only be in closed groups
or Emails etc. For example if they receive an award and we would like to congratulate them.

3. Internet Content:
When uploading content to the internet, we are committed to being mindful of the images
shared. We will exercise caution and discretion to ensure that the content aligns with the
values of Southern Cross Martial Arts. No distasteful images will be taken, kept or used
online by Southern Cross Martial Arts or any of its staff.

4. Parental Photography:
Parents are welcome to take photos during classes, events, or other martial arts activities.
However, we kindly request that parents seek permission from the class instructor on the
day before capturing any images. They will also be bound by this policy.

5. Respecting Boundaries:
We prioritise the comfort and well-being of our members. If any member expresses
discomfort with having their photo taken or shared, we will respect their wishes, and their
privacy will be prioritised.

By participating in Southern Cross Martial Arts, members acknowledge and agree to the
terms outlined in this photo policy. We believe in fostering a positive and respectful
environment for everyone in our martial arts community.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Southern Cross Martial Arts
admin@southerncrossgc.com.au


